
Gr eg Lehey
47 Kleins Road
Der eel VIC 3352
Australia
5 January 2012

Ms. Amy Boyd, Town Planner
Golden Plains Shire Council
PO Box 111
Bannockbur n VIC 3331

Planning permit for NBN telecommunications facility, reference P11-334

Dear Ms Boyd,

I am writing to express my support for this project. I am aware that a small num-
ber of vocal extremist technophobes have voiced strong objections, and I would
like to emphasize that the majority of concerned citizens of Dereel are in favour of
the project. I am sure you are alr eady awar e of the poll posted at
http://der eel.com.au/polls/, which was open to all. Of 31 voters, only one was
not in favour. This fact is indicative of the small number of opponents to the
pr oject. In deciding the merits of the objections, I ask you to consider not only
the small number of people involved but also the technical inaccuracy of their rea-
soning.

Sincer ely

Gr eg Lehey


